
     

 

 
 

 

 

A wonderful fun filled summer week in school this week. 

Year 2 visited Saltburn on Monday and had a fabulous time playing on the beach and were 

even treated to ice cream. This was part of their seaside topic. They were very disappointed 

they couldn’t go again the next day.  

Our Summer Fayre was a huge success on Wednesday. It was lovely to see so many 

parents/carers attending and enjoying the rides and stalls on offer. 

 Due to your support, we raised £2844 for school funds. A huge thank you to everyone who 

attended! 

 Today we had our final whole school Star of the Year assembly. I am incredibly proud of each 

one of our children. They work so hard all year to follow our school values and are respectful 

ambassadors for our school.  

We are delighted to share that from September our school meals will be delivered in house, and 

we will no longer be part of Chartwells. Please keep an eye out for our exiting new menus which 

have been chosen by the children. The new price of a school meal will be £2.40 from 

September 2025.  

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already completed our annual survey. I have 

included the link below if you haven’t already answered.  

https://forms.office.com/e/GTWFd5e9SC 

The survey will close on Monday 14th July 2025. 

Your child’s end of year report came home today. If you would like to discuss any comments 

from the report, we have our optional parents evening next Tuesday 15th July 2025. Please 

contact your child’s class teacher to arrange an appointment.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

 

VANE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY ROUND-UP 

 7th July to 11th July 2025 
 

 

 

100% Attendance Award Prizes 

Our end of term attendance awards were given out at Monday’s assembly. 

Our winners are as follows: 

Name Class Award won 

Anna S Class 12 Family Pamper Hamper 

Bobbi-Lea H Class 14 Class Movie Afternoon in School 

Luke H Class r Shake ‘n’ Cake Vouchers 
 

Many thanks to those who donated towards the prizes. 

We will be keeping these incentives going in September, as we continue to monitor our school 
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  Weekly Attendance 

   This week’s  attendance  
 

Our Minimum 

Target Is 96% 
 

 

Well done to 

Class 2,3,4, 

5,6,7,9,10 & 

13  who have 

achieved 

attendance 

above our 

minimum 

target level.  

Special “Well 

done” to 

Class 3 for  

attendance 

that was the 

best out of 

the entire 

school. 

Class % Attendance  

1 94.4 

2 98.2 

3 99.3 

4 97.7 

5 97.3 

6 98.1 

7 98.7 

8 95.5 

9 97.7 

10 96.3 

11 95.7 

12 93.6 

13 97.1 

14 95.3 

 

 

Whole School Weekly Attendance = 96.8% 
 

This is up on our last figure and on target for the 96% 

expected. 

If you have any issues regarding Attendance, please 

contact Mr. Grady as soon as possible. 

 

                         Dates for Your Diary  

 

14 July Violin Performance 

14 July New Starter Reception Stay & Play 

14 July Reception Picnic Afternoon 

15 July Colour Run 

16 July Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

16 July Y3 Gem Arts Mosaic Workshop 

16 July Class 12 Litter Pick 

17 July Durham Brass – Whole School 

17 July Class 11 Litter Pick 

17 July Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 

18 July Year 6 Treat Day 

18 July Break up for Summer Holidays 

 

Wednesday 

3rd September 

 

Children return to School 

 

 


